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CIVIL SERVICE
COMMISSION

Para sa taum BAYAN

Examination Advisory No. ﬂj , $.-2017
ADVISORY

TO : ALL INTERESTED APPLICANTS OF THE FIRE OFFICER
AND PENOLOGY OFFICER EXAMINATIONS

SUBJECT : No Conduct of Examination in 2017

Please be advised that there will be no conduct of the Fire Officer Examination
(FOE) and the Penology Officer Examination (POE) for CY 2017.

Existing policy prescribes the conduct of FOE and POE in 2016 and every other year
thereafter. With this, FOE and POE will be conducted again in 2018. Appropriate
examination announcement shall be issued by last quarter of 2017.

Please be guided accordingly.

FERNANDO M. PORION
D

irector IV
Examination, Recruitment and Placement Office

11 JAN 2017
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